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ASSEMBLY with 

3/4B at 2.30 on 

Friday 19th Oct. 

 Be Happy, Be Safe, Be Caring, Be Ready To Learn 

                                    
 

EDITION 

Welcome back to 
the last term of 
the year and it’s 
a busy one! All 
the important 

dates and events 
were sent home 

in the last 
newsletter so 

keep it handy to 
always know 

what’s going on. 
 

 T4 W1 

‘18 

 11/10 

ST THERESA FEAST DAY : Mass & Celebration 
Tomorrow we are all heading down to Mother of God School where we will 
be attending Mass together at 10am, followed by some fun activities and a 
BBQ lunch. It will be a wonderful celebration of St Theresa and we would 

love you to join us. 

 

SECONDARY SCHOOL PANEL : Next Tuesday 15th Oct. at 11.30 
We have invited students from Caroline Chisholm Catholic College, Marian 

College, St Aloysius College, Simmonds College and Sunshine Secondary 
College to form a panel and answer questions from our Yr 5 & 6 students 

about their secondary schools. We encourage all our parents who are 
starting to think about secondary schools for their children, to come along 

for a listen. Staff members from all the schools will also be available to 
answer any questions you may have. It’s a great way of seeing 5 secondary 

schools at the same time 

CASEA     
Next week sees the beginning of the CASEA Program specifically for a select 
group of children in the junior grades but more generally for the whole 
school. The eight-week program run by staff from The Royal Children’s 
Hospital in conjunction with Tenielle-Marie and Larissa aims to help children 
learn the important skills for managing their behaviour and emotions. 
During week 1 we will be focussing on “Getting To Know Others”, creating 
rules and appropriate consequences and helping understand their strengths 
and differences.  

 

           

 
  

FUNDRAISING  : MARKET NIGHT NEWS 

 

The big fundraiser event for this term is the Market Night on Friday 23rd 
November from 5.30-8.00pm. Make sure you keep this date free and bring 

along family and friends so that the Market can be a big success. 
Today the community support began with a casual clothes day for the 

children in return for a spinning wheel donation.  
As I am writing this newsletter, the donations are on display and I have to 
say we are thrilled with the response and once again blown away by your 

generosity. Thank you so much for your generous donations, they will make 
great prizes. 

Also each class is going to have their own stall on Market Night and all 
families will be asked to help out in some way. Find more information 

about this on the sheet that is attached to this newsletter. 
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News from Father Barry :  

REQUEST FOR ACCOMODATION 

Thusy, who was recently baptised, confirmed and made her First Communion at St Theresa’s, is looking 

for accommodation for herself and her four-year-old son in our area. She would be happy with a 

granny flat, bungalow or a spare room in a house and would be happy to pay reasonable rent. If you 

can help please get in contact with Father Barry on 9311 3091. 

 

SOUTH SUDANESE ENCOUNTER : Meeting With Young People From South Sudan 

Come along and listen to guest speakers Matthew Shawcross, Bol Abiem and Chien Mayoum 

When : Sunday October 21st at 1.30pm (followed by afternoon tea). Bring a plate please. 

Where : St Theresa’s Multi Purpose Room 

More information on the church notice board or ring Terry 0401 416 897 or Fred 9311 8515 

 

THE PLENERY COUNCIL 2020  

This is a gathering of the Church in Australia to make decisions for the future of the Church. Your voice 

is important and you are invited to a FOOD AND FRIENDSHIP EVENING to come and talk further about 

the Plenery Council and to share some stories and food (please bring a plate). It is being held on next 

Thursday 18th October at 7pm in our multi purpose room.  

A FEW REMINDERS FOR NEXT WEEK…. 
 

¶ The Grade 1 dinner at school is on tomorrow (Friday 12th). As part of our Outdoor Education 
Program, the children will stay and have dinner at school. They need to bring a change of 
clothes and pick up is at 6pm. 

¶ Tuesday : Secondary School Panel at 11.30 in MPR 

¶ Tuesday : Track & Field Carnival- Good luck to Angelina, Suzanna and Kirsten! 

¶ Wednesday : CASEA Program begins 

¶ Thursday : Grade 2 Day Camp. As part of our Outdoor Education Program, the children will be 
attending the Lady Northcote Camp for the day. They will be returning to school at 5pm. 
Details of the day will be going home next week. 

¶ Friday : Grade 6 Transition Day at Our Lady’s in Sunshine 

¶ Friday : Assembly run by 3/4B at 2.30 
 
 
 
 

DOXA CAMP WAS AWESOME…just ask the Grade 3s & 4s 
The Grade 3s and 4s spent the last 3 days of last term in 
Malmsbury at Doxa Camp. Of course they had a wonderful time 
trying archery, the giant swing, the low ropes course, indoor 
games and so much more. But our camping program couldn’t 
exist without parent help. This time we owe our thanks to 
Annabella Perez, Tieng Kaing and Frankie Brekalo for attending 
the 3 days and working so hard.  



Market Night Update ï donôt forget to put Friday 23rd November 5.30-8pm in your calendar  

Our St Theresa’s Community Market Night is fast approaching and our teachers are starting to organise 

their stalls for the event. This is a whole school event which raises money to improve our school and 

requires everyone’s support. Here is what each class is doing and what they need: 

Prep S & Prep/1 CE ï Mystery Jars 
Sharon, Carla and Erin will be asking families to fill a jar with exciting items such as lollies, 

new toys, stationary items, stickers, jewelry, etc. These jars will be wrapped and sold as 

‘Mystery Jars’.  

It would be great if every family could donate 3 clean small to medium size jars with lids  

please – they can be handed to Sharon at school or placed in the red tubs. These will be sent 

home with their students to be filled with exciting goodies. If you would like to send in jar s 

already filled, they will be gratefully received!    

1/2 L ï Lolly  Jars 
The students in Larissa’s class will be decorating jars and then filling them 

with lollies to sell.   

If you have any clean small to medium sized jars with lids at home, 

please bring them in. She is asking for donations of small plastic 

animal/dinosaur/fairy figurines  to decorate the jars, and lollies to fill 

them - bags of any type of lollies. 

 1/2 K ï Plant Stall 
Kathryn’s class will be selling small pots filled with succulent plants, as well as vegetable and herb 

seedlings.  

If any families have spare vegetable or herb seedlings which will be ready for planting in late 

November, can they please see Kathryn or email: kathrynp@stalbion.catholic.edu.au. She is 

also requesting clean, empty tin cans (without sharp edges) – cans 

from soup or baked beans are perfect. 

2/3 D ï Chocolate Toss Game 
Doriana (and Angie’s) class will be running a game where children toss a coin 

and whichever chocolate it lands on, they get to keep. 
We are asking for donations of any size chocolates for prizes – large blocks, 

chocolate bars and bags of fun size are all needed and much appreciated. 

3/4 B ï Cake Stall 
Children in Brigid’s class will be asked to bake or provide a plate of cake or slices on the 

day of the market. The class will also be baking delicious treats at school to sell on the night. 

If any other families would be happy to provide a plate of cake or slices on the day of the 

market please contact Brigid at school or email: 

brigidw@stalbion.catholic.edu.au   

3/4 F & 5/6 P ï Arcade Games 
Frank and Patrick’s classes will be running a games area with several arcade style 

games to play. 

They are asking for donations of lollies and chocolates, as well as 

new or good condition second hand toys to use for prizes – any 

size soft toys and small hard toys eg superhero figurines, ponies, 

shopkins, McDonald’s toys, kids jewellery etc. 

5/6 TM ï Lucky Dip Bags  
Tenielle-Marie’s class will be selling lucky dip bags filled with small toys and sweet 

treats.  

She is requesting donations of wrapped lollies and chocolates, as well as new small 

novelty items and toys such as bouncy balls, stickers, pencils, glow sticks, small toys etc. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


